
Jeffrey D. Green 

827 Aisquith Street, Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Jeffrey D. Green, and I am a lifelong resident of Baltimore, minus my time in the United 

States Navy. 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 276, the bill that would repeal the Johns Hopkins 

Police Department. 

 

I have personally been impacted over the years with incidents of property crime as well as been the 

victim of theft and witness to assault and murder in Baltimore City. 

 

I am asking that Johns Hopkins, be allowed to form their own Police Department as to concentrate 

security and law enforcement in the areas that the Hopkins employees and visitors be afforded the 

same protection that the citizens of Baltimore have through the Baltimore Police Department. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jeffrey D. Green  

 

 

 

 

 


